
 

Yonge North Subway Extension Construction Notice 

 

 
 

Still have questions? Ask us!  
  Write to us at: YongeSubwayExt@metrolinx.com 

Call us at: 416-202-7000 
    Find us on social media@YongeSubwayExt 
    Visit the website: www.metrolinx.com/YongeSubwayExt 

 

 

 

Information as of: April 4, 2024  

Utility relocations at the intersection of Grandview 
Ave. & Dudley Ave., and on Crestwood Rd.  
Schedule: April 15th - May 31, 2024   
Timing: 7:00AM to 5:00PM 
 

 
What is happening?  
To support the Yonge North Subway Extension Project, Rogers will be conducting utility work at the intersection of 
Grandview Ave. and Dudley Ave., as well as on Crestwood Rd, west of Yonge St. This work will support the 
construction of the future Clark Station and will be conducted by Black and MacDonald on behalf of Rogers.  
 
About the Yonge North Subway Extension 
The Yonge North Subway Extension will transform the commute in York Region, Toronto and beyond by extending the 
TTC’s Line 1 subway service north from Finch Station to Vaughan, Markham and Richmond Hill. This extension includes 
five confirmed subway stations along an extension of roughly eight kilometres.  
 

 
WHAT TO EXPECT– April 15th – May 31, 2024 
(Phase 5) 
• There will be no disruptions to your Rogers services. 

• Residents near the work sites can expect noise and vibrations 
associated with general construction activities and during use 
of hydro-vac trucks which will be required for one day at each 
location.  

• There will be temporary curb lane closures for open-cut 
trenching at the intersection of Grandview Ave. and Dudley 
Ave, as well as on Crestwood Road. Lane closures will be 
removed outside of work hours. 

• Wayfinding signage will be posted to direct vehicular traffic.  
There will be no impact to pedestrian traffic.  
Dates are subject to change. In the case of a notable delay, 
residents will be provided with updates once available. 

 
METHODOLOGY 
Rogers will drill within the road’s municipal right of way. 
Thereafter, crews will excavate an open-cut trench to support 
utility works.  The open-cut excavation work will allow integrating 
Rogers conduit necessary for the future planned expansion.  
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